#### **President:**

Mr. Peter Quigley 90 Atkinsons Road

## GRINDELWALD TAS 7277

e-mail:

peter.quigley@education.tas.gov.au Phone: 0437 846 441



#### INCORPORATED

ABN: 40 759 019 145

Affiliated with the National Band Council of Australia

**Patron:** Her Excellency, Professor the Honourable Kate Warner AM Governor of Tasmania

# Secretary:

Mr. Adrian Loone 7 Conrad Drive OTAGO TAS 7017 e-mail: secretary@tbl.org.au Phone: 0413 126 292

### APPLICATION FOR MUSIC CAMP FUNDING

BAND NAME:	
DATE(S) OF CAMP:	
LOCATION OF CAMP:	
NUMBER OF PARTICIPANTS (STUDENTS / TUTORS / ADMIN):	
NAME OF APPLICANT:	
SIGNATURE OF APPLICANT:	

- This application must be submitted in writing for discussion at a quarterly meeting of the Tasmanian Bands League convened at least **three (3) months** prior to the date(s) of the proposed camp.
- Each application should include a proposed camp budget including approximate costs for venue hire, tutelage fees, guest conductor expenses, purchase of music, catering costs etc.
- This application should include a covering letter detailing the format of the camp, the proposed daily itinerary and biographies outlining the qualifications/experience of tutors and/or guest conductors.
- The applicant must be present at the following quarterly meeting of the Tasmanian Bands League upon submission of this application. The applicant may be called upon to field any questions which may arise in relation to the submission from band delegates and/or the Tasmanian Bands League Executive.
- A written post camp report including detailed budget must be presented at the quarterly meeting of the Tasmanian Bands League immediately following the camp.

Adrian Loone Secretary Tasmanian Bands League